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More than a year has passed since the purchase of the property for Ozark Wilderness
Boys Camp. We reflect on that year and see a nearly overwhelming abundance of
blessings from God and His people.

From the beginning, people have voiced their encouragement for the idea of a Boys
Camp in the Midwest. How different it would be if we were attempting to undertake this
without a spirit of encouragement around us.

Many individuals have contributed financially. Kindhearted men and various businesses
have given of their resources. The camp board members have invested in the vision and
devoted much energy to laying the groundwork for a camp. People from all over have
offered their time and talents to come and move the work forward.

Sometimes it’s felt like there has been such a surge of gifts in so many forms that we
can hardly keep track of who to thank for what. So thank you, one and all, for what
you’ve done. It is our prayer that each gift, great or small, will be a building block in
place where God will be glorified, and souls will be blessed.

Now may He who supplies the seed to the sower, and bread for food, supply and
multiply the seed you have sown and increase the fruit of your righteousness, while
you are enriched in everything for all liberality, which causes thanksgiving through us
to God. II Corinthians 9:10-11 NKJV

And now we turn to our Father and say the last verse of II Corinthians 9.
Thanks be to God for His indescribable gift!
                                                           
                                               -Albert Stoltzfus, Camp Director

Thank You
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Fundraising Goal
We are working toward the purchase of a 28’x44’ modular cabin that will serve as an
office as well as living quarters. The building is constructed by Buckhorn Builders in Ohio
and will be placed on a full basement.

The fundraising target for this complete building project is $250,000. To date, $80,000
has been raised toward the $250,000 target.

If you would like to contribute toward this project, please send earmarked funds to
LeAlan Fox (Treasurer).

 Send checks to LeAlan Fox (Treasurer) 
11785 St. Hwy. N Downing MO 63536

660-216-7434

Scan to DonateTo learn more about camp or donate
visit ozarkwildernessboyscamp.com


